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We will give all children the opportunity to be who God created them to be and have fullness of life. 

 

  

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

School Photographs 
 

The photographer will visit the school on the morning of Friday 22nd November 2019. 
 
Parents who wish to have pre-school age children photographed with siblings are welcome to bring them 
along at 8.50am.  Parents bringing pre-school children into school are asked not to collect siblings from the 
classroom as we will organise for this to take place. 
 
As part of an update to our school systems every child will have their photograph taken, you will receive a 
copy of the individual portrait, however it is not compulsory for you to purchase this.  
 
If you would like a family portrait or photograph of siblings together, then please complete the consent form 
on Parentpay, indicating your choices. Please note that only one form is required to be completed per 
family – you do not need to complete one for each child.  
 
St. Peter’s Elwick Primary is GDPR compliant and will not share your child/children’s photos without 
consent.  
 
Please contact the school if you have any queries regarding this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs K. Hill 
Head Teacher 


